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Plan Review Comments 
 

 
Application CPN-18-086 
Ontario County IDA 
2450 Brickyard Road, Canandaigua, NY  

 

December 27, 2018                              

 
To whom this may concern:  

 

Fire Department comments regarding the proposed Canandaigua Airport expansion.   

• Please provide a new Fire Hydrants on airport property within 400’ of the proposed buildings / 

hangers.  The existing hydrant locations on Brickyard Road are not a practical water source to 

utilize to the proposed buildings and exceeds allowable distances.   

• Please provide 26’ width for fire department access roads in areas where the height of the 

proposed buildings may exceed 30’. 

• Access roads must be an approved driving surface capable of supporting the imposed load of fire 

apparatus weighing at least 75,000 pounds. 

I recommend a meeting to discuss placement of fire hydrants, fire department access roads and other 

concerns.    

If you have any questions feel free to contact me.  Thank you.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

Frank A. Magnera 
Frank Magnera, MS, CFPS 

Fire Chief & Fire Marshal  


